
May Newsletter
Dear Music and Medicine Community,

We hope everyone’s Spring is off to a great start! Here are some 
exciting things happening in May!

Music and Medicine Performances:

Music and Medicine Orchestra Spring Concert:
The Music and Medicine Orchestra’s Spring Concert will take place on Tuesday, May 22nd at 7PM, 
in Caspary Auditorium at The Rockefeller University. The program features works that celebrate the 
100th anniversary of the birth of composer Leonard Bernstein, and a performance of Mahler’s 4th 
Symphony. Visit weill.cornell.edu/music for more details on how to reserve tickets. 

The 2017 David Clayson Prize for Creativity Showcase: Peter Hung, WCMC ‘18:
Come watch medical student Peter Hung perform early compositions by Maurice Ravel in his 
showcase: Young Ravel. Peter’s performance will take place on Tuesday, May 15th at 7PM in F-1190, 
NYP Hospital. See the attached flyer for program details.

Hospital/Patient Performance Opportunities:

Perform for Patients at MSKCC and NYP:
We have many slots available for hospital performances at MSKCC and NYP this month!
SIGN UP HERE: https://tinyurl.com/musicandmedicineMay2018

Free/Discount Tickets:

Juilliard Wednesdays at One Concert Series:
Juilliard students are proud to showcase their solo and ensemble performances during weekly 
free, hour-long, lunchtime concerts on Wednesday afternoons at Alice Tully Hall (Lincoln Center). 
See the link in the next section for more details. 

Juilliard Student Performances:
Juilliard students often perform free solo, chamber, and ensemble concerts across genres and 
eras of music. See the calendar linked below for details on specific events.
https://www.juilliard.edu/stage-beyond/performance-calendar

Donate to Music and Medicine:

Do you have a beautiful, gently used musical instrument that you are not playing? It can be 
expensive and difficult to transport an instrument to school. By donating a gently used brass, 
woodwind, percussion or stringed instrument, you can make sure that one of our medical 
students can continue their musical life while studying here at Weill Cornell. We are happy to 
accept any new instruments or ones in good working condition.  We will provide the donor with 
an official tax receipt that describes the item(s) given. Currently, we are specifically seeking a 
cello, an electronic keyboard, and a drum-kit!



Submit to Ascensus!

Our friends at Ascensus: The WCM Journal of Humanities, are now accepting submissions for 
Volume VII of their annual journal through June 1st. Ascensus publishes the Journal to feature the 
artistic creations of the diverse WCM community. Any WCM/NYP/MSKCC/HSS/Rockefeller affiliated 
individual may submit their written, visual, musical, dance, or multimedia submissions. Please 
see the attached flyer and email any works to wcmc.lit@gmail.com. 

Hope everyone has a great May!

-- 
Alice, Emily, Anu, Ben, and Tara 
Music and Medicine Student Co-Chairs 
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